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The Spring-Ford Chamber of Commerce is a community-focused
business advocate.  We strive to help our member businesses grow
while improving the community in which we all live and work. 

The Chamber consists of local businesses whose main objective
is to run a successful business.  We are a great resource for
members, not only because we offer the opportunity to network

and brainstorm with fellow members, but also to have exposure to the local community, your
customer, through our continued involvement in community events and charitable endeavors. Visit
www.springfordchamber.com for Chamber Events, Press Releases, Online Newsletters and more!

MONTGOMERY COUNTY
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
• 101 Bill Smith, Blvd King of Prussia, PA 19406
• 610-265-1776  • montgomerycountychamber.org

ADVOCACY: The Chamber works for your business interests and the future of small and large
companies in Montgomery County.  The Chamber works for business reforms and promotes legislative
action on a county, state and federal level to ensure Montgomery County is an attractive place for
businesses to prosper. NETWORKING: For business development, nothing can work better than the
personal contacts developed through the Chamber. Chamber events offer nearly 40 events annually
designed for you to meet and connect with other members. Events include monthly Business Builders,
quarterly Lunch & Learns, quarterly Chamber Chats, Legislative Forums, and four Signature Events.

BENEFITS OF JOINING THE CHAMBER:
Advocacy | Networking | Grow Your Business | Referrals | Benefits Management
e-news | Website | Mailing Lists | Recognition... BECOME A MEMBER A MEMBER
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Register for all Events at montgomerycountychamber.org

The 2023 Commissioners Luncheon and Forum
October 12, 2023 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM (EDT)

Come meet and hear from ALL 4 Candidates running for County Commissioner. This
event includes a buffet lunch, a moderated panel discussion and a Q & A. 

Featuring: Tom Dibello (R), Liz Ferry (R), Neil Makhija (D), Jamila Winder (D)

Women’s Symposium
October 25, 2023 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM (EDT)

Featuring an all-women panel. Hosted by The Arc Alliance. Sponsored by American
Heritage Credit Union and K9 Resorts of Audubon and Montgomery Bar Association.
Speakers so far include Commissioner Jamila Winder, Nikki Krelovich of The Arc Alliance,
Madhu Munthala of K9 Resorts, and Dr. Kristin Legnola of Community Chiropractic and
Chamber Board Member.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Hello members of the Spring-Ford Chamber of Commerce. For those of

you that I do not know, I am Eileen Dautrich and I am the President of the
TriCounty Area Chamber of Commerce.

It has been the pleasure of the TriCounty Area
Chamber of Commerce team to administer your
organization over the last 5 months. As you are well
aware, the process has not been without its issues.

Please accept this correspondence as my personal
apology to each one of you for the invoicing errors
that have occurred. I have worked at our organiza-
tion for over 24 years and I am confident in the skills
of our team.

However, we have experienced some issues in learning the capabilities
of the database software (which tracks membership, invoicing, event
registration, etc.) that Spring-Ford Chamber of Commerce has
contracted. It is a much different platform and the procedures to complete
the tasks that we can complete internally are limited and have not gone
smoothly.

As has been reiterated, the relationship between the Spring-Ford
Chamber of Commerce and the TriCounty Area Chamber of Commerce
was not a merger but a transactional agreement for the TriCounty
Chamber team to provide administrative services for 6 months. Those 6
months conclude on Friday, October 13 at which time the TriCounty Area
Chamber of Commerce will be turning over all administration back to the
board of directors of the Spring-Ford Chamber of Commerce.

Again, my sincerest apologies for the inconvenience and confusion that
the invoice billing has caused. Please note that if you received the previous
email and the most recent email (September 5) according to the database
records you still have an outstanding balance (those of you that have sent
proof of payment – THANK YOU – we are working with the software
company to have your account updated) and the Spring-Ford Chamber of
Commerce appreciates your continued support.

If you have any questions and/or comments that you would like to
address to me personally please feel free to contact me at 610.326.2900
or eileen@tricountyareachamber.com.

Eileen Dautrich, 
President of 
the TriCounty Area 
Chamber of Commerce


